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ISSUE: STORMS 

The State came out with a new 1-800 number today for individuals and businesses to call and
submit their assessment information from both the storm in Lockport on June 28th, and the
storm that hit Niagara County on July 19th.  If you were unable to submit your information
when the mobile command centers were in town, you can still submit information via this
new number.  There are also individuals available to answer your questions.  The number is:

1-800-339-1759

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/storms

